
Heathfield Court (Chiswick) Limited 

 

Dear Residents, 

April 2021 

RECENT BIKE THEFTS 

Unfortunately we've had a small but significant number of bikes stolen from the 
site during the past 12 months and it could be that the area is being specifically 
targeted.  

The most recent theft was from the open 
bike canopy at around 10am on Sunday 
April 11th 2021, but previous thieves have 
managed to break into the lockable bike 
boxes. 

We will continue to do all we can to 
prevent any further thefts and to help with 
any investigations, but would remind 
residents that all bikes are left on site at 
the owners risk and should be checked 
regularly.   

 
Please note that we have recently relocated one of the CCTV cameras to provide 
better coverage of the area in question and we have also added some additional 
lighting.   

Residents should make sure that if their bicycle is left under the shed canopy or in 
one of the bike boxes it has a good quality lock to deter any theft and sufficient 
insurance to cover its loss.  Otherwise bicycles must kept inside residents' flats and 
not left in the communal halls and landings.  

Under no circumstances should residents place themselves in any danger, but if 
they witness any theft in progress they should call the police, and report any other 
suspicious or unusual activity on the site to Peter Collier at Faraday and/or to Gary 
the on-site porter.   

Any comments or practical suggestions on this matter would be welcomed. 

 

Faraday and HCCL Board 


